
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
For the City of Bellevue 

2025 – 2030 TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM 

A public hearing before the Transportation Commission will be held in a hybrid manner with both 
in-person (Bellevue City Hall, room 1E-113) and virtual options on Thursday, April 11, at 6:30 PM. 
Details on how to speak at the meeting and provide written or oral communication at the public 
hearing will be provided on the published agenda, April 4 and can be found at City of Bellevue - 
Transportation Commission (legistar.com). 

The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments on the Recommended City of Bellevue’s 2025 
– 2030 Transportation Improvement Program. Additional information may be obtained from:

Kristi Oosterveen, Transportation Program Manager 
at 425-452-4496 

or koosterveen@bellevuewa.gov 

Affidavit of posting has been filed with the City Clerk’s Office for the Bellevue Transportation 
Commission. 

Published in the Seattle Times, March 28, 2024    

American Sign Language (ASL) is available upon request. Please contact Kevin McDonald at 
425-452-4558 or kmcdonald@bellevuewa.gov at least 48 hours in advance. It is the City of 
Bellevue’s policy to assure that no person shall, on the grounds of race, color, national origin or 
sex, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, be excluded from participation in, be 
denied the benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated against under any of its federally funded 
programs and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated 
may file a complaint with the Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI complaint forms and advice, please 
contact the Transportation Department’s Title VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.

https://bellevue.legistar.com/DepartmentDetail.aspx?ID=37888&GUID=1A497E37-AF95-49C5-A5D5-3B0651415C43&R=71ef3d95-f7a6-4d5f-b7b5-b55fc1cc07a3
https://bellevue.legistar.com/DepartmentDetail.aspx?ID=37888&GUID=1A497E37-AF95-49C5-A5D5-3B0651415C43&R=71ef3d95-f7a6-4d5f-b7b5-b55fc1cc07a3



